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December 21, 2015

Mr. Arthur Pedersen
30191 Cherry Blossom
Flat Rock, Mi 48134

Dear Brother Pedersen:

This letter is in response to your protest filed with UAW Local 600, regarding the handling of the 2015
UAW - Ford contract ratification vote.

We find that there is no basis to your protest; the ratification vote was conducted pursuant to the
language as it is set forth in the UAW Constitution.

Sincerely

David Freeman
Recording Secretary
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